
Get ready for our Fall Pirate themed Scholastic book fair.  Be on the 
lookout for the flyer and letter coming home the week of October 10 
explaining our contests and the details for this fair.  
 
If you would like to sign up to volunteer, a SignUp Genius link will be 
on the newsletter and posted here soon.  Thank you for helping our 
students acquire the treasure of books! 

	


